Section 216 of the Insolvency Act

Section 216 of the Act will not apply to you.

Section 216 of the Act will not apply, as the provisions only
apply where a company enters insolvent liquidation.

However, if the company is going into administration, it
would be advisable to seek advice regarding section 216, as
the company may later be placed into liquidation.

Whilst you would be subject to the restrictions imposed by
section 216 of the Act, the restrictions should not impact
you.

However, if within 5 years of the company entering
liquidation you wish to use the same or similar name to the
insolvent company, you should seek specific advice on
section 216.

A

Y
Y
I |""""""""""""l"“““““““““““‘l

N es
N

S
M
Yes

Exception: in relation to the different business, you may be

y No
Ye
es
es
o
o
\ 4

No

Yes

Yes

Yes

Yes

Yes

No

v

Exception: In relation to this particular company, you may be exempt from the consequences of
section 216 of the Act.

However, if there are other companies to which you intend to be (or are) a director of or
concerned with, you should ensure that this exception applies or you otherwise deal with section
216 of the Act.

It is advisable to obtain legal advice to confirm whether this exception applies.

able to avoid the consequences of section 216 of the Act by
giving notice to every creditor of the insolvent company.
This notice must be published in the London Gazette.

Itis advisable to obtain legal advice to confirm this
exception can apply. We can also act on your behalf in
giving such notice.

15329440

Court Application Required

In the circumstances, if you intend to act as a director or be involved in the second company or
business, then an application to court for permission to act must be made. Otherwise, you would
be in breach of the restrictions imposed by section 216 of the Act. We can assist in making such
application.

You can avoid acting in breach of section 216 of the Act if you make the application to court
within 7 business days from the start of the liquidation, as this will grant an interim protection
against the consequences of section 216 of the Act for a period of six weeks. However, an
application could be made out of time, albeit that the interim protection against breaching
section 216 of the Act would not be granted.

It is advisable to obtain legal advice in these circumstances. If you are acting as a director or are
involved in a business using the same or similar name, you may already be acting in breach of
section 216 and we can provide advice in this regard.




